
 

Saint Kentigern College Parents and Friends 

Reminder of Special Event – Monday 29 March, 7.00pm 

Hello everyone, 

This is a reminder about the Parents & Friends Information evening that is being held on Monday. 

It is the first time we have been able to hold one of these in over 18 months and we are very privileged to have an 

incredible line up of speakers coming along to speak to us (the big cheeses!). 

The evening starts at 7.00pm and is usually all finished by 8.30pm.  All parents and caregivers are welcome along for 

an informal catch up with our Principal, the Head of Saint Kentigern and the Trust Board Chair (all in one room!) and of 

course, other parents and friends. 

This forum offers a fantastic opportunity to hear the latest updates about new building developments, our academic 

progress and future plans.  There will also be plenty of opportunity to ask questions and find out a bit more about your 

Parents and Friends Association. 

Refreshments start at 6.45pm in the Goodfellow Centre (in the library opposite the Chapel). 

Please RSVP to Trish Heikoop at skc_pfadmin@saintkentigern.com for seating and catering, however if you are not 

able to RSVP, it is also fine to just come along on the night. 

Can’t wait to see you all there. 

Margaret Wind 
Chair – Saint Kentigern College Parents & Friends 
 
 

Parents & Friends Information and Social Evening 
 

6.45pm  Welcome and refreshments  

7.00pm  Parents & Friends update   Margaret Wind, Chair, SKC Parents & Friends 

7.10pm  College academic update including   Russell Brooke, Saint Kentigern College Principal 

                            Covid-19 response and new team structure 

7.20pm  Master Plan update     David Hodge, Head of Saint Kentigern 

7.30pm  Trust Board changes and future direction Mark Conelly, Trust Board Chair 

Question time & mix and mingle 
 


